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Herby Jean Receives Stanford University NSF REU 
 

TAMPA, Fla (March 25, 2013) – Herby Jean, a junior in the Department of Civil and Environmental 

Engineering, has been awarded a summer internship position in the 2013 Re-Inventing the Nation’s 

Urban Water Infrastructure (ReNUWIt) Research Experiences for Undergraduates (REU) program at 

Stanford University. Jean will be working on stormwater/pathogens in the laboratory of Alexandria 

Boehm, associate professor in the Department of Civil and Environmental Engineering. 

 

This year, the RENUWit program received over 115 partial and 65 full applications.  Jean was selected 

based upon his academic record, personal statement, prior research experiences, and letters of 

recommendations.  For the past year, Jean has been an undergraduate researcher in the Membrane 

Biotechnology Laboratory under Daniel Yeh, associate professor in the Department of Civil and 

Environmental Engineering. 

 

ReNUWIt Research Experiences for Undergraduates 

 

-USF- 

 
The University of South Florida is a high-impact, global research university dedicated to student success. USF is 
classified by the Carnegie Foundation for the Advancement of Teaching in the top tier of research universities, a 
distinction attained by only 2.2 percent of all universities. The Carnegie Foundation also classifies USF as a 
community engaged university. It is ranked 44th in total research expenditures and 34th in federal research 
expenditures for public universities by the National Science Foundation. The USF System has an annual budget of 
$1.5 billion, an annual economic impact of $3.7 billion, and serves 47,000 students in Tampa, St. Petersburg, 
Sarasota-Manatee and Lakeland. 
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